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1/8" = 1'-0"

FIRST FLOOR PLAN

PLAN NOTES

1.)

2.)

3.)

4.)

5.)

6.)

7.)

8.)

9.)

10.)

11.)

PREPARE ALL WALL AND FLOOR SURFACES TO RECEIVE NEW

FINISHES PER FINISH MANUFACTURERS INSTALLATION

INSTRUCTIONS. REMOVE AND REPLACE ALL DAMAGED FLOOR

SHEATHING FOUND UPON REMOVAL OF EXISTING FLOORING

FIRE STOPPING SHALL CONSIST OF UL LISTED ASSEMBLIES

AND BE INSTALLED PER CODE

ALL FLOORS TO BE LEVELED WITH A FULL COATING OF FLOOR

LEVELER PRIOR TO INSTALLATION OF VCT OR LVT FINISHED

FLOORING

ALL CABINETS TO BE MID-GRADE LAB QUALITY CABINETS OF

PLYWOOD CONSTRUCTION

WHERE CABINETS AND COUNTERTOPS ARE SHOWN INCLUDE

12" DEEP WALL CABINETS ABOVE FOR FULL LENGTH OF

CABINETS

ALL COUNTERTOPS TO BE EPOXY LAB GRADE WITH 4"

BACKSPLASHES

ALL SINKS IN EPOXY COUNTERTOPS TO BE EPOXY SINKS

UNDERMOUNTED

PROVIDE BLOCKING IN WALLS AT ALL CABINETS, GRAB BARS,

TOILET ACCESSORIES, WHITEBOARDS, PROJECTORS, ETC.

PROVIDE 'VENETIAN' BLINDS AT ALL EXTERIOR WINDOWS

AT SPRAY ROOM, SEAL AND CAULK ALL JOINTS IN DRYWALL,

SEAL TO FLOOR AND FLOOR DECK ABOVE

PROVIDE CORNER GUARDS AT ALL EXTERIOR WALL CORNERS

FROM FLOOR TO 48" AFF

TEMPERED GLASS

PANEL (SEALED)

3'-0" X 7'-0"

FLUSH SLAB BIRCH DOOR

CLEAR FINISH

PAINTED STEEL HM FRAME

WITH SMOKE GASKETS

TYPICAL (NON FIRE RATED) DOOR DETAIL

Baxter Academy Renovations - Phased Occupancy Plan (Prepared by Landry/French Construction) Plan Notes

1. Area outlined in Yellow is Phase
I with occupancy being required no
later than 9/1/17. 
As outlined in our letter, all life
safety & MEP systems will be 100%
completed for this area (included
egress corridors/stairways).

2. Area outlined in Green is Phase
II with occupancy being required no
later than 11/17/17.

3. In order to ensure that student
access is not permitted into the
Phase II area (after completion of
Phase I), temporary door hardware
will be installed on doors 101.2 &
140.2. This door hardware will allow
egress from the Phase I area, but
will not allow free access back into
the space.  
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1.)
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PREPARE ALL WALL AND FLOOR SURFACES TO RECEIVE NEW

FINISHES PER FINISH MANUFACTURERS INSTALLATION

INSTRUCTIONS. REMOVE AND REPLACE ALL DAMAGED FLOOR

SHEATHING FOUND UPON REMOVAL OF EXISTING FLOORING

FIRE STOPPING SHALL CONSIST OF UL LISTED ASSEMBLIES

AND BE INSTALLED PER CODE

ALL FLOORS TO BE LEVELED WITH A FULL COATING OF FLOOR

LEVELER PRIOR TO INSTALLATION OF VCT OR LVT FINISHED

FLOORING

ALL CABINETS TO BE MID-GRADE LAB QUALITY CABINETS OF

PLYWOOD CONSTRUCTION

WHERE CABINETS AND COUNTERTOPS ARE SHOWN INCLUDE

12" DEEP WALL CABINETS ABOVE FOR FULL LENGTH OF

CABINETS

ALL COUNTERTOPS TO BE EPOXY LAB GRADE WITH 4"

BACKSPLASHES

ALL SINKS IN EPOXY COUNTERTOPS TO BE EPOXY SINKS

UNDERMOUNTED

PROVIDE BLOCKING IN WALLS AT ALL CABINETS, GRAB BARS,

TOILET ACCESSORIES, WHITEBOARDS, PROJECTORS, ETC.

PROVIDE 'VENETIAN' BLINDS AT ALL EXTERIOR WINDOWS

AT SPRAY ROOM, SEAL AND CAULK ALL JOINTS IN DRYWALL,

SEAL TO FLOOR AND FLOOR DECK ABOVE

PROVIDE CORNER GUARDS AT ALL EXTERIOR WALL CORNERS

FROM FLOOR TO 48" AFF

TEMPERED GLASS

PANEL (SEALED)

3'-0" X 7'-0"

FLUSH SLAB BIRCH DOOR

CLEAR FINISH

PAINTED STEEL HM FRAME

WITH SMOKE GASKETS

TYPICAL (NON FIRE RATED) DOOR DETAIL

Plan Notes

1. Area outlined in Yellow is Phase
I with occupancy being required no
later than 9/1/17. 
As outlined in our letter, all life
safety & MEP systems will be 100%
completed for this area (included
egress corridors/stairways).

Baxter Academy Renovations - Phased Occupancy Plan (Prepared by Landry/French Construction)


